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Hi There! Naturopathic doctors get the same education as alopathic physicians and 

therefore should not have any discrepancy in pay. Both practice medicine, just using 

different approaches, with naturopathic medicine being the body that has actually 

been practiced for longer. I am in full support of equal pay. 


